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COUNTY CLERK COMMUNICATION RE REDISTRICTING 
 

Berrien County Clerk Sheila Reitz emailed the Buchanan City Clerk on 

Nov. 16th to inform us that the County has finalized is redistricting 

process for its County Commissioners, and that new maps are available.  

These maps, and other details related to the county redistricting, are 

available on the City website at the following link: 

https://bit.ly/3HDf1ln  

 

No action is needed on this issue.  

https://bit.ly/3HDf1ln

